
WTTW(TV), Chicago, Illinois  

Reduced Power STA Request 

September, 2019 

 

WTTW(TV), Chicago, Illinois, has been operating from its licensed Channel 47 auxiliary facility (see 

BXPEDT-20040113ABK) since August 30, 2019, at approximately 40% of authorized power for that 

facility.  As the station will be transitioning to operations from new facilities on its post-repack channel 

on October 18, 2019, the station does not intend to attempt to repair the equipment issues that are 

causing the reduced power operations. 


